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Nomination for Squash Secretary 

I have been a member of the club for over 20 years. I have been a GMC member for many years & was Squash Secretary in 2016. 
I want to:

· Encourage squash & racketball at all levels

· Support our general manager and coaching staff to develop our coaching programmes. Encourage juniors to enter & climb our leagues & look for talented players for the Premier Squash League. 

· Continue the success of the Premier Squash League with the aim of making it break even. 

· Call an open meeting of the squash section so that members can express their views. 

· Ask for mid and lower league players to join the squash committee. Publish minutes showing what has been decided. 

· Encourage women’s squash by starting coaching sessions for women & girls. 

· Ensure all squash members know which teams exist & who is in them. 

· Start a junior squash committee including the lead coach, a parent and a junior. 

· Look into offers of grants for squash. 

· As a GMC member, I will support the reduction of our debt. 

I have managed my own business for many years & I believe my experience will help me make a contribution to squash & the club.  

The club has a lot of talent & good facilities. I want us to continue to develop both. 

Andy Watson 
7th March 2020

